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David R. Cragg, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Michigan Heart Group, P.C. 
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Dear Dr. Cragg: 

This refers to the letter dated January 25, 2012, notifying the NRC of the pending transfer of 
control of NRC License 21-26392-01, issued to Michigan Heart Group, P.C. Based on the 
information submitted, the NRC consents to the transfer as described. 

Please provide a written confirmation within 30 days after the completion of the transfer of 
control. Include the Information Needed for Transfer of Control, as outlined in Appendix G to 
NUREG 1556, Vol. 9, Rev. 2, "Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses: Program­
Specific Guidance about Medical Use Licenses." A copy of the transfer of control document is 
provided for your reference. Please also request an amendment, if needed, to reflect any 
changes to the license, such as a change in the name of the licensee or Radiation Safety 
Officer. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, you 
may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

~a,o.~ 
Sara A.B. Forster 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 21-26392-01 
Docket No. 030-32699 

Enclosure: Information Needed for Transfer of Control 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html

